
 
  

Frame Care Australia 
Introducing our new logo 

The only constant is change! 
Ten years on, we have decided to bring Frame Care 
into the future by modernizing our logo and shorten 
our name. Future invoices and statements will have 
a new look, and we hope you like it as much as we 
do. 

July 2012 

Have you missed us? 

Make sure you have our new 
number on speed dial! 

Over two years ago we moved away from home. 
Finally grown up, we got our own workshop with a 
brand new phone number. 

We have had the old number redirected to our new 
number, but have decided it is time to let it go, so 
the old number will no longer work. 

Phone:  07 4032 4141 

Fax:  07 4032 5151 

 

Introducing Newsletter 

Another change we have made is introducing a 
regular newsletter. We will be e-mailing information 
about our services and any new services every 
month. If you prefer not to receive the e-mails, just 
let us know 

Look for our next newsletter: 

Spring hinge mechanisms – repair or replace? 


